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[bookmark: _GoBack]This year’s open enrollment period begins on November 1.  The millions of Americans who are uninsured or do not get coverage through work will have the opportunity to shop for policies that will take effect in 2018. But they only have about six-weeks to do so. This open enrollment period will end on December 15 for those plans whose coverage begins on January 1.
 
Those who currently lack insurance should sign up without delay. And those who have had coverage this year should investigate whether there's a better deal available to them for coverage that will kick in next year. Picking a plan can be complicated, but it's worth it -- and there's help available to ensure that consumers make wise decisions for themselves and their families.

There are a number of free resources available where you can find a professional health insurance agent who can help you. In fact, the National Association of Health Underwriters offers a "Find an Agent" tool on its website.

Visit agent-finder.org, enter your zip code, and you’ll find licensed agents and brokers in your area who can identify the right plan for you.

Most licensed agents offer policies from many companies, so you can evaluate several options to find the best fit. Agent members of the National Association of Health Underwriters continually advocate and provide services for their customers long after the sale of the policy.

For more information, visit nahu.org. There’s no cost to use the site.

This Public Service Announcement has been brought to you by the National Association for Health Underwriters and this station.

